
MEMORANDUM 

 

 
July 20, 2017 

 

TO:  Board members 

 

FROM: Eileen Sullivan 

 

SUBJECT: article that appears in the current issue of Probe 

 

 

Dear Board members: 

 

I have attached an article from the January-February 1998 issue of Probe, the newsletter that is 

published by Citizens for the Truth about the Kennedy Assassination (CTKA).  

 

I have also attached the response to this article that was sent on February 3, 1998.  This response 

will be printed in the next issue. 
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